
Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment 
Board Agenda 

Wednesday, September 23, 2015 

 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

 Most of the early release Wednesday’s have focused on Student Growth Goals, PLC’s, literacy 
strategies and the development of teacher’s PGP’s.   

 On September 21 and 22, Mr. Brewer, Mr. Dodd, Mr. Duty and I attended the Continuous 
Improvement Conference. 

 
ASSESSMENT 

 On Wednesday, September 16, a webcast will be held for District Assessment Coordinators to 
provide the first comprehensive look at district data.  The data will be released under embargo 
on Tuesday, September 29 to superintendents in the morning and the media in the afternoon 
through the School Report Card.  The embargo will be lifted and the School Report Card will go 
live on Thursday, October 1 at 12:01 a.m. 

 LES finished up MAP testing the third week of MAP. 

 DMS/DHS completed the CERT assessments on Tuesday, September 15. 
 

CURRICULUM/INSTRUCTION 

 Teachers are working on the Student Growth Goals, Self-Reflection and PGP, which all need 
submitted prior to Fall Break. 

 We are in the middle of meeting with high school juniors to review goals, their vision for after 
high school, and the steps they need to take between now and graduation to get into the 
college or trade school of their choice. 

 The four EOC teachers are giving their first benchmark assessment this week or next.  
 
NEW TEACHERS 

 We had our second new teacher meeting on Tuesday, September 8.  We have our largest new 
teacher meeting group yet at 10 teachers.  This month Holly Chenot and Abbi Jaspers joined our 
group and added valuable insight regarding many topics but specifically discussed different ways 
to build relationships with students and engage parents in the learning process.  

 
 
 


